
 
Pastor David Niemela                      August 24, 2025 

 

Tenth Sunday after Trinity 

 

WELCOME VISITORS: Please sign the guest book in the Narthex. 

We will be using pp. 2-5 in the Ambassador Hymnal for our order of 
worship. If you would like more information about UFLC, visit 
unitedfreeaflc.com. 
 

CALL TO WORSHIP & PRAYER 

OPENING HYMN: #191                      “This Is My Father’s World” 
CONFESSION OF SIN 
SCRIPTURE LESSONS                                            Psalm 49:1-11 

       Ecclesiastes 1:2, 2:18-26 
                                                                            Luke 12:13-21 
CONFESSION OF FAITH ~ Apostles’ Creed 
OFFERING ~ Free-will  
 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 
HYMN: #369                                                    “Jesus Loves Me” 
 
MESSAGE:            Put on the New Self         Colossians 3:5-17 
 
HYMN: #506                                                   “Living For Jesus” 
 
 
NEWS OF OUR FELLOWSHIP  
CONGREGATIONAL AND LORD’S PRAYER   p. 5 

BENEDICTION & THREE-FOLD AMEN    p. 5 

CLOSING HYMN #251     “God Be With You Til We Meet Again” 
 

 
GO IN PEACE AND SERVE THE LORD 

 
What’s Happening This Week? 

 
 
Sunday, August 24 ~ Sept./Oct. United Voice Newsletter 
submissions are due 
8:45 a.m. — Congregational Prayer Time   
10 a.m. — Worship service  
Confirmation Meeting following the service 
 
Thursday, August 28 
6 p.m. — Christian Education Meeting 
 
Next Sunday, August 31  
8:45 a.m. — Congregational Prayer Time   
10 a.m. — Worship service  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Looking ahead  

Ø Walk to Remember, Sept. 6, Allison Park, Warroad see bulletin 
board for details 

Ø Cancer Benefit for Colleen (Kaml) Kukowski, Sept. 20 see 
bulletin board for details 

Ø Sunday School begins, ages toddler – adult, Sept. 21 (tentative) 
 

 
JULY - AUGUST UNITED VOICE NEWSLETTER: Available in Narthex. 

Last Sunday’s Attendance: 47 
August Ushers: Roger Green & Marlo Nelson 

 
 
Pastor David Niemela ~ Cell #320-469-7392 ~ dav.niemela@gmail.com 

Please have items for the bulletin to Jenny by midnight Tuesday. 
Call/text 320-583-9782 or email at unitedfreegreenbush@gmail.com. 

The pregnancy care center in Roseau is seeking volunteers for its 
annual banquet Thursday, Oct. 2. Some help is needed during the 
banquet itself (i.e. childcare, kitchen work, serving, and cleanup) 

and some help is needed the day prior (decorating and kitchen 
prep). If you feel so moved to help, look at the clipboard on the 

bulletin board outside the copy room. If you would like to simply 
attend the banquet, more information will be coming soon! 


